
To:    Oregon House of Representatives 

  

I am writing to ask for your support for the National Popular Vote.  The time should 
be over for manipulation of votes not only by propaganda and gerrymandering, but 
also by only running in states with large Electoral votes.  Please save us from war 
mongers like George W. Bush and Donald Trump.  We do not need such lies and 
gamesmanship at the top of our country.  We need leaders who respect the people 
as a whole and our hard-earned treasury. 
  

Susan Khalsa-Wyborski, MSW, LCSW 

980 14th St NE 

Salem  97301 

PCP Precinct 312 
 


